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Reference LSTM/FOI/14-009 

27th August 2014 

 

Dear Requestor, 

Many thanks for your request received on 20th August regarding payments to the 

Confederation of British Industry (CBI). Please find below the response to your 

enquiry. 

Please provide the amount paid to the CBI (and its regional subsidiaries)  

(a) in membership fees  

(b) fees for one off conferences or other events and  

(c) fees paid to the CBI for any other services.  

Please provide this information for the period 2009-2014 set out by calendar or 

financial year. 

 I can confirm that Liverpool School of Tropical Medicine has not made any 

payments to the CBI.   

Should you be dissatisfied with our response, please contact us within a reasonable 

time (within 2 months of this response) to library@lstmed.ac.uk  

If you remain dissatisfied, you may appeal this decision to the Information 

Commissioner.  

The contact details for the Information Commissioner are Wycliffe House, Water 

Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF, or via the website www.ico.gov.uk. 
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Should you require any further information or assistance in this matter, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me at the above address.  

Many Thanks,  

 

Dan Roche 

Freedom of Information Compliance Officer 

 

The information supplied within this response is correct at time of response 

and continues to be protected by copyright. You are free to use it for your own 

purposes, including for private study, non-commercial research, and for any 

other purpose authorised by an exception in current copyright law. Documents 

(except photographs) can be also used in the UK without requiring permission 

for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial 

publication, would require the permission of the copyright holder. 

 

 

 

 


